City of Pestiield, MHassachusetts

Health Department
RECEIVED

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

Please be advised that the Westfield Board of Health meeting scheduled for
November 9, 2022 has been cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Health will be
December 14, 2022
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Respectfully submitted,
Juanita Carnes, Chairperson
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